
 
 
 

FEES AN OREGON NOTARY MAY CHARGE 

 

Fees Dictated by Statute: 

Traditional notarizations:  

You may charge up to $10 per act 

 

RON notarizations:  

You may charge up to $25 per act 

 

Unregulated Fees: 

Travel fees: 

Travel fees are not specified in Statute, so here are some best practices: 

• Keep them reasonable so that customers will be willing to pay 
• Keep them consistent so that you cannot be accused of being biased 
• Make them public in advance of agreeing to perform any notarization 

Other unregulated fees: 

It is permissible to charge fees for services such as photocopying, but you should apply the 
same practices as you would for charging travel fees. 

Apostille agent fees: 

If you are considering adding apostille agent services to your business, see our information 
sheet, Things to Know about Apostilles and Apostille Agents.  

 

REMEMBER! FOR ANY AND ALL FEES YOU CHARGE, YOU MUST: 

• Conform to statute if the fee is dictated by statute 
• Charge fees consistently so that you maintain impartiality 
• Make your fees public in advance of all notarizations; customers have a right to 

know what they will be charged before they commit to a notarization 

https://sos.oregon.gov/business/Documents/Things-apostilles-and-apostille-agents.pdf

